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JOHN A. LOVE 

GOVERNOR 

THE STATE OF COLORADO 

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

DENVER 

February 5, 1973 

Dean Robert B a Yegge 
Dean - College of Law 
University of Denver 
200 West 14th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80204 

Dear Dean Yegge: 

On the occasion of the golden anniversary of the Denver 
Law Journal, I extend, as Governor and for the people 
of Colorado, congratu lotions and best wishes to al I whose 
efforts have, over fifty years, made this so fine a publication. 

I look forward to each of the four anniversary issues; and 
I know that they will reflect continued excellence a 

Best wishes and warm regards" 
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